These activities are not sponsored nor endorsed by the Northshore School District or any of its schools. The district
assumes no responsibility for the conduct during or the safety of the activities. Northshore School District shall be held
harmless from any cause of action, claim, or petition filed in any court or administrative tribunal arising out of the
distribution of these materials including attorney's fees and judgment or awards

(New Roadrunner Spirit Wear is Here!\

We are thrilled to reveal this year’s student-designed Crystal
Springs spirit wear! Thank you to all the students who

submitted such creative, inspired, and imaginative artwork —
you made this possible!

Shop Online: April 30 - May 14
Limited-time ordering window — don’t miss out!
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Check out all the amazing original artwork on our website, Facebook, or IG page
f/crystalspringsPTA O] @crystalspringspta crystalsprings.org

Got questions? Email the PTA at hello@crystalspringspta.org

\ J




